
PROFESSIONAL JUDGMENT APPLICATION 
 
 

This application is in response to your request for a review of special 
circumstances that you feel may change your financial aid eligibility.  The  
Financial Aid Office offers you the opportunity through this appeal, to report 
unusual financial circumstances that may affect the ability to contribute to 
your educational costs. The Financial Aid Office will evaluate the documents 
you submit along with your FAFSA information to determine if you are 
eligible for any financial aid adjustments. 
 
Please note if your file was selected for verification by the Federal processor 
we must perform a verification of the information you provided on the 
FAFSA, if not already done so, prior to the Professional Judgment review. 
 
There is no guarantee an appeal will result in more aid or different types of 
aid awarded to you. 
 
Please return the completed package with the required supporting 
documentation to: 
 
Georgian Court University 
Financial Aid Office 
900 Lakewood Avenue 
Lakewood, NJ 08701 
FAX 732-987-2023 
 
Upload and Email to:  financialaid@georgian.edu 

 

 

 


